
Welcome back to you all! 

While we hope that you had a relaxing Easter 

break, we are delighted to see you all back in 

school! 

As things start to get back to ‘normal’, we are     

returning to previous school opening times—      

pre-Covid-19.  

The school gates will be opened on a morning at 

8:30am and closed again at 8:50am promptly. The 

register will be taken shortly after 8:50am. Any 

children arriving after this time will need to go to 

the main entrance and will be marked as late. The 

gates will open again at 3:00pm on an afternoon 

and be closed at 3:10pm. Starting in this week’s 

‘Weekly News’ issue, we will be including all class’      

attendance so we can celebrate great                   

improvements in  attendance throughout school! 

From everyone at Ebor Gardens, have a lovely 

weekend—Let’s hope the weather stays nice so we 

can all enjoy the outdoors.! 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery—(just a glimpse at 

things going on in school and online) 

Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

This week Biscuit Bear goes to 1AD and 3JH as they have the highest overall attendance! 

RDO— 97% 1AD— 100% 1HS/JD—97% 2HW— 94% 2FA— 98% 3JH— 100% 3NB— 98% 

4FG— 99% 4RM— 96% 5MR— 94% 5GA— 97% 6NP— 99% 6NI— 99% Whole School—

97.6% 



 

 

Curriculum Highlights this half-term…… 

As well as all the exciting English and Maths skills we will be learning and applying this half 

term, we will also see Design Technology projects-galore with KS1 designing pop-up cards, 

LKS2 designing ‘Moving monsters’ and UKS2 investigating ‘Moving 

Mechanisms’.  Exciting Summer games will make up our PE sessions,   

including cricket and rounders. Look out for the newsletter for your 

child’s year group to get a full picture of what is to come! 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our 

Nursery.  Give us a call on 0113 2482750 

to apply for one of the places. 

Nursery Parents Evening 

Unfortunately there will be no Nursery   

Parents Calls next week. We will do these 

later in the Summer term. 

Holiday/INSET Dates 

May day Bank holiday— Monday 3rd May 2021 

School closes for half term—Friday 28th May 2021 

School re-opens—Monday 7th June 2021 

School closes for Summer on Friday 23rd July 2021. 

INSET Days—26th July 2021 & 27th July 2021 
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Wonderdome 

On Tuesday 4th May, UKS2 will be experiencing the            

‘Wonderdome’ planetarium.  

Wonderdome is a large inflatable dome that gives children an 

unforgettable 360° immersive experience in.  

We can’t wait to get inside! 

 Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations will be taking place in the week beginning 26th April. 

You should have received a letter giving you details about the process for 

Parents Consultations. You can book a time to receive a call from your 

child’s teacher using the Arbor Portal. If you need help, give our admin 

team a call or drop them an e-mail (admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk) 

or catch your child’s class teacher at home time.   



 

 

Some more photographs…….. (There’s just way too many excellent pictures to squeeze into one small gallery!) 

Breakfast Club/ After School Clubs 

Our breakfast club is open to children in Key Stage 1 (Years 1 

and 2) and from Monday 26th April, it will also be open to 

Year 3 children. The doors open at 7:30am. 

Our exciting range of After School Clubs will start week        

beginning 3rd May. You will find out if your child has a place 

in a club they have requested next week. 
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After school clubs 

We will be starting After School Clubs in week 

three of the Summer term (week beginning 3rd 

May). A letter will be coming out soon so that 

you will be able to see the range of clubs availa-

ble and reserve a place for your child. 

Water Bottles 

Please can children remember to bring 
their own water bottle so that they can stay     

hydrated throughout the day. 




